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September 2020 - Newsletter 
 

Three Sisters Social 

Group 
Box 7074 LEURA NSW 2780 

www.threesisterssocial.asn.au 

info@threesisterssocial.asn.au  

  bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Committee 

President:   John Wilson - president@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Vice-president: Terence Preeo - vice-president@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Secretary:  Larry Singer - secretary@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Treasurer:  Larry Singer - treasurer@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Committee members: Timothy Corfield, Patrick Lee, Joseph van der Velden 

 

From the President 

Hello Members and Friends 

Ian Mclean was farewelled on 19 August at his beloved 
Toronto. Despite the current difficulties on group gatherings 

about 100 of Ian’s friends and relations were at the Lake 

Macquarie Memorial Park to say their farewells and honour his 
very successful life.  

Ian was a pivotal member of the Three Sisters for over three 

decades and he was a power behind many community 

groups, including the Sydney Gay and Lesbian Business 
Association and the Pollies club. 

Ian will be sadly missed.  

Six months on and we are still living with Coronavirus restrictions 

maybe this will be the new normal until a vaccine is 
developed or the Virus is eradicated, so we have to try to live 

life as normally as possible. The Three Sisters Social Group is 

trying to get back to normality holding regular Monthly Dinners 
and Lunches. 

Unfortunately, many of our member are still only venturing out 
for essential reason which was proven with last months Dinner 

at the Avalon in Katoomba only having five people attend 
which was rather sad but the food was fabulous and the 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 

Tuesday 7.00pm 8th 

September 2020  

Venue: Canton Palace 

7 Station St Wentworth Falls 

Price: $35 BYO 

Numbers for this event are 

strictly limited to 10 persons. 

 

Tuesday noon 22nd 

September 2020 

Venue: The Grandview Hotel 

Great Western Highway but  

Menu: will be a choice of 

main course and dessert. 

Price: $29.50  

Numbers for this event are 

strictly limited to 10 persons. 
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evening was really pleasant. Hopefully we will see more of you 

at this months Dinner to be held at Canton Palace in 

Wentworth Falls unfortunately we are still restricted to ten 

people so it is essential to book early.  

The Luncheon at the Grandview Hotel was a different storey 
with the maximum of ten people attending. The food is 

excellent and the menu is changed regularly and the next 
luncheon will be on the 22nd of this month and be sure to 

book as numbers are still restricted to 10 people. Look forward 
to seeing you there. 

I would like to welcome our newest member Thomas Naylor to 
the Club. Thomas has been attending our functions for some 

time now and we are please he has finally joined. 

I would also like to remind everyone that membership 

renewals are now due.  

Take care my friends and stay safe, observe the social 
distancing rules and wear a mask where necessary. 

 

So Good bye for now 

Your president 

John Wilson    

 

Vale Ian Richard McLean   

Bookends to a Career and a Commitment to Community             
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Membership Renewals are now Due 

It is time to renew your membership of The Three Sisters Social Group Inc for the year 2020 – 2021. 

Membership this year remains at $20 per member. If you hold a government pension card then 

your membership is $15. 

Membership will allow you to: 

 Stand for the committee and help run the club 
 Full voting rights at AGM and special meetings 

 Free meal at the AGM 
 Entry to the members Ball draw, but you must be present if your membership number is 

called. 

We would prefer payment by direct deposit to our bank account, details below. Use your 

surname as the reference. Partners may deposit their memberships together. 

 

The Three Sisters Functions  

We are pleased to announce that our Monthly Luncheons and Dinners are continuing. I 

am sure that many of our members and friends are champing at the bit to attend, if not 

normal social interactions, then a reasonable facsimile thereof. 

Naturally, we will be following all social distancing and hygiene advice to help keep us 

safe in these ‘interesting’ times. 

Reservations for both events can be made at   bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 
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Lunch at the Grandview 

 

Queer Screen 

Queer Screen Film Fest will be on more screens than ever! Online Australia wide. Plus three very 

special social but safe 

screenings, including a drag 

queen drive-in double 

feature! 

Full Program Announced 3 

September. 

#QSFF20 | 17-27 Sep. 

www.queerscreen.org.au 

 

Other notes 

Monthly Newsletter 

Please send items of interest for inclusion in the newsletter to - 

info@threesistersgroup.asn.au                                   

 

                    


